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Dear friends!
The Kyudo Federation is glad to inform you that in September 2010 the “All Nippon Kyudo Federation” (ANKF) will pay an official visit to Russian Federation. The visit is aimed at further development of kyudo in Russia.
The masters of ANKF will call to Russia with assistance of Japan Foundation and Japan Embassy in Russian Federation. In the context of mentioned visit the Kyudo seminar will take place in Moscow from September 18 to September 19.

ANKF members:
· Ishikawa Takeo Sensei, ANKF President, Hanshi 8 Dan 
· Kawamura Mitsuo Sensei, ANKF Director, Hanshi 8 Dan 
· Kato Idzuru Sensei, ANKF Director, Hanshi 8 Dan 
· Obata Koiti Sensei, ANKF Director, former Japan Extraodinary and Plenipotentiary ambassador in the Kingdom of Spain
· Harada Sigeki Sensei, ANKF Executive secretary 
· Miike Masaki Sensei, ANKF Chief clerk secretariat 
Activity program:
Saturday 18.09.2010
· 12.00 — Exhibition perfomance in Japanese garden in Main Botanic Garden (in case of rain exhibition performance will be held in Sport complex «Novaya Liga»)

· 16.00–20.00 — Kyudo seminar.

Sunday 19.09.2010
· 10.00-16.00 — Kyudo seminar.

Official visit is organize by Japan embassy in Russia. 

Place:
Russia, Moscow, Suschevsky Val st., 56
Sport complex «Novaya Liga».
We invite you to take part in the Kyudo seminar. 

Please, send your applications to: info@kyudo.ru
Sincerely yours,

Stanislav  Lukyanov, the president of
IPO «KYUDO FEDERATION»
IPO «KYUDO FEDERATION»


123098, Russia, Moscow, Akademika Bochvara st., 10b ( +7(495) 506 36 94 (  info@kyudo.ru









2 

